
 
 

   

March 2024 

Dear parents/carers, 

 
 

     Year 5 Trip to the National Space Centre 

 

 

                              
Date Event Extra information 

Monday 8th April School reopens All children will return to school on this date at the 
usual time. 

Monday 22nd April R.E.S.P.E.C.T. 
assemblies 

Parents of children nominated to receive a 
RESPECT badge will be invited into school. Please 

look out for your invitations. 

Monday 29th April Final payment day 
Abernant All money must be paid by this date. 

Calendar Dates for Spring Term 

This has been a wonderful last day of term, thank you to everyone 
for your creative efforts making Easter bonnets and masks. To 
celebrate, the children will be breaking up for their Easter holiday 
with an Easter egg/chocolate 

Many congratulations to Mrs Dixon, we wish her all the best as she 
starts her maternity leave.  

We would also like to wish Mr Sankey well as he starts his next 
chapter as a middle leader in a new school. 

 

 

Year 5 enjoyed their trip to the National Space Centre, home of the UK’s 
largest planetarium, where they had the opportunity to learn about 
history and future of space exploration. 



 
 

   

Monday 6th May Early May Bank 
Holiday School will be closed to children on this day 

Monday 13th May – 
Thursday 16th May Y6 SATs Y6 Pupils will be provided with breakfast each day 

Wednesday 22nd May – 
Friday 24th May Y4 York trip Letters have been given to pupils  

Friday 24th May 

Feed the Farm 
Children can come to school in non-uniform 

clothing and make a donation towards the running 
of the school farm. 

End of term Pupils break up for Whitsun half-term at 3:20pm 

Monday 3rd June Start of term School reopens to pupils at the usual time. 

Monday 3rd June – Friday 
7th June 

Year 4 Times Tables 
Check  

Friday 21st June Science Day Parents of children in Y2 and Y3 will be invited into 
school 

 

School Clubs 

School club offers were sent home this week, all clubs will start on the first week back after the Easter 
holidays. 

 

We look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Monday 8th April 2024. 

 

Happy half term from everyone at Pinfold Street. We hope you have an enjoyable and 
restful week. 


